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May 2021 

 

 

RE: CITY OF PORT WASHINGTON 2021 COMMUNITY SURVEY 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Your ongoing satisfaction with the City’s core services as well as your feedback on special 

projects and initiatives are important to the Mayor, Common Council, and staff. To this end, 

enclosed you will find the City’s 2021 Community Survey. I am asking for your participation to 

assist in helping shape the future of Port Washington by responding to it. The survey contains a 

set of special questions that are designed to give the Mayor and Common Council, and staff a 

more informed foundation for a major strategic planning effort that will happen later this year.  

 

To conduct the survey, we have selected ETC Institute, one of the nation's leading local 

government research firms. They have conducted scientifically valid surveys for hundreds of 

cities and counties nationwide. While all households in the City are invited to complete the 

enclosed survey, your household has been randomly selected to receive the survey.  

 

We estimate the survey will take about 15 to 20 minutes to complete. Only one survey per 

household will be counted and your address will not be associated with your individual response. 

All individual responses will remain confidential. Your survey can be completed and submitted 

online at www.portwashingtonsurvey.org OR by completing the enclosed paper form and 

submitted by mail, per the instructions in the enclosed packet.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the City Administrator’s Office at (262) 284-5585 if you have 

any questions or need additional information regarding the survey. 

 

The survey results will be presented to the Mayor and Council after all responses have been 

compiled at a Common Council meeting. The public is always welcome to attend these meetings. 

A comprehensive report will be posted on the city's website. We look forward to gathering your 

feedback and sharing the results once complete. Again, your time and thoughtfulness in 

completing the 2021 Community Survey are greatly appreciated! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Theodore Neitzke IV 

Mayor 

http://www.cityofportwashington.com/
http://www.portwashingtonsurvey.org/

